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Tom Nedry <PVthe2nd@nraonUne.com> on 04/03/2003 07:17:32 AM 

RECEIVED 
FEDERAL ELECTION 

COMMISSION 
SECRETARIAT 

"TOuT'HiPr^ P h 3 U 

To 
cc: 

CommissionerWeintraub@fec.gov 

Subject: SOCIALIST WORKERS PARTY 

I want to urge you not to renew the Reporting Requirement Exemption. 

I can hardly believe that a Party that advocates the overthrow of the U.S. 
Government would be exempt from reporting their financial sources as all other 
Parties do. 

Thankyou. 

Thomas 3. Nedry 
5239 Dupont Ave. N. 
Mpls., Mn. 55430-3412 
PVthe2nd@nraonli ne.com 
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